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Welcome
Welcome to Ava Phillips, Finley Budd, Sebastian Thrower, Lilliana Janes, Mateo Palma, Chloe Donovan, Ella Rutherford, Chaarvi & Jhanvi Praveen, Joseph Mawle, Aaditya Narayan and Olivia Zharf. We hope you have lots of fun whilst you are at Sunnyfields.
Recent Topics

Since our last newsletter the children have enjoyed a variety of topics and activities:
‘Nursery Rhymes and Traditional Stories’ where the children enjoyed making different masks, acting out various popular stories with props and dressing up as well as singing lots of nursery rhymes and maybe learning a few new ones.

‘Wildlife’  where the children looked at different types of wildlife animals and where we can find them. They enjoyed turning over rocks and logs looking for mini-beasts. They particularly enjoyed knowing and seeing that there was a Robins nest in the garden with chicks in, which have now gone much to their disappointment.

We are currently focusing on ‘What Jobs People Do’ so the children are talking about the different types of occupations, what they do and what they may have to wear.

We are always grateful for your input into these topics by talking to your child at home about the current topic, bringing in items for your child to show or display, or even volunteering to come into the nursery to share your job, hobbies or other interests with the children.  If you wish to get involved and come into the nursery, then please speak to Anne or Amy to arrange this.  We have plenty of ideas that you can do.

Staffing

Since our last newsletter staffing has been fairly stable. However, due to a change in family circumstances, Miriam left us in February to look after her children. As a result, Abi was moved into pre-school and we appointed Shalini Awasthi who is level 3 qualified in childcare to work in Toddlers alongside Sophie L and Mariam. 
Progress Report Meetings and WOW display
By now you should all have had a report meeting with your child’s keyworker and/or been given a copy of their progress report. If you have not, then please let a member of the team know and they can do a copy of the latest report for you. Our next progress meetings will be held in September 2018.
Please note we now have a WOW tree on display in the nursery entrance celebrating your children’s achievements from home. To find out more, please speak to Anne or Amy.

Tapestry Journals, our Website and Facebook

We are beginning to move the children over from our paper based Personal Achievement Report to an online learning journal called Tapestry which you will be able to access and add to from home. We are starting with the Baby unit now, then Toddlers and by September Pre-school. 

We have/will be setting up your child’s Tapestry account using your email address on our file and uploading our  latest observations of your children to date. In due course, Tapestry shall email you direct with parent login details so you can have direct access to your children’s learning journal. On here you will be able to see photos/videos and observations of your child in nursery and also add your own comments, photos and videos from home. We welcome this technological advancement and the benefits it brings.   

Whilst we are on the subject of technology, some of you may have noticed we have been updating and modernising our website www.sunnyfields.net. There are a number of new features, including a mobile phone version, but the best for our existing parents is our Parent Login page. From here, you will be able to access our ‘protected area’ for each nursery giving details of our current happenings/events, any downloads and our recent nursery photos. For security reasons, please ask Anne or Amy in person for the general Parent Login username and password. 

Finally, we would also like to remind you to be friends/like and share our Sunnyfields Bromley Facebook profile and page (linked from our website).

Parent Social Evening 

We held our annual social evening in March and we’d like to thank all the parents that came and joined in. The evening was fun and all the parents who attended enjoyed themselves, as did the team. If you were unable to attend this year, don’t worry, there will be another one next March.

Sports Relief

Thank you all for supporting us during Sports Relief in March. We raised £171 across all nurseries for the charity which has been forwarded and we await the certificate.

Photographer

The photographer has now been in and shot our ‘Woodland Themed’ photos. By now you should have received the proofs and returned your orders to us (or contacted them directly).  We have received good feedback and look forward to receiving the finished products.

Forth Coming Events

· Charity Walk/Toddle - Every year we organise the children to do a sponsored local walk/toddle over one week (this year beginning week commencing 4th June 2018) in support of Demelza House Children’s Hospice offering respite and final care for children (and their families) in our regional community. We will be handing out sponsorship forms in the next few weeks and ask you kindly to approach your family, friends and colleagues to be as generous as possible for this excellent cause. We will then complete the challenge with your children and ask you to return the sponsorship form and the money raised after the event. Thank you in advance.

· Summer Fun Day - It’s that time of year when our Summer Fun Day/BBQ is fast approaching. It will take place on Sunday 24th June 2018 between 12noon and 4pm on our nursery garden. This is a great family event and we have lots of fun things lined up including face painting, a bouncy castle, a visit from the emergency services, a children’s entertainer, craft activities and much more. Also there will be a small graduation performance by our school leavers from all our nurseries and a graduates presentation from our own Mr Sunnyfields. We will be giving out leaflets and selling tickets soon, but for now we are collecting tombola and raffle prizes, so if you have anything you would like to donate, then please see either Anne or Amy.

Appropriate summer wear and sun cream

With the weather starting to warm up, could we please remind you all to update the contents of your children’s bags with summer clothing, including the appropriate outer wear (coats, hats and shoes) and sun cream (which we will label and return to you at the end of the summer). Thank you in advance.

Art work

Just to remind parents to empty out your child’s folder in the red filing cabinet in the conservatory.  This is where we store your children’s art work and any other information from the nursery which should be checked on a daily basis.

Important Note
As you are now aware, we have a new front door with a ‘high level’ handle to stop your children ‘opening’ the door when they are in the conservatory. As a result, please can you discourage your children from standing on the ledge and opening the door as this defeats the objective.
Bank Holiday closure dates:

· Monday 28th May 2018

· Monday 27th August 2018

 There will be no baby-sitting service on these days.

Kind Regards 

Anne Field and the Team.
